
Town of Hudson  

Board of Selectmen who, by vote, prefer to be 

referred to as the Select Board 

Minutes – February 3, 2021 
78 Main Street 2nd Floor 6:00 PM 

1. Call to Order: 

Present were Mr. Moses, Mr. Durant, Mr. Lucy, Mr. Parent, Ms. Vickery and Ms. 

Calo. 

2. Personnel: 

a) Selectmen to consider approval of the establishment of a temporary vaccine 

coordinator.  

Ms. Calo explained that this position is a temporary position that will last 

approximately 6 months.  The monies expended for this are all refundable through the 

CARES Act.  

On a motion by Mr. Durant, seconded by Mr. Lucy, the Board voted 3-0 by roll call to 

approve the establishment of a temporary vaccine coordinator. 

3. Adjourn: 

On a motion by Mr. Parent, seconded by Mr. Durant, the Board voted 3-0 by roll call 

vote to adjourn its meeting of February 3, 2021 at 6:05PM. 

 
 

 

 

 


